
I support SB857 because it is getting out of control on the upper Willamette.  I use a jet ski in that area and it is sometimes fun to try 
and jump the big wakes caused by these heavy boats, it is also dangerous.  I see other boats getting water over their sides or bows 
all the time.  And I see the bank eroding away.  It's no joke.  Jet skis and waverunners make basically no wake and they are a ton of 
fun.  People just need to use the appropriate equipment and they can have fun without damaging the riverbank.
Please vote for SB857.


